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Fourth District to Receive Federal Funds, Rahall Says

Washington, D.C. -- Fourth District Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV)

today announced that six counties in West Virginia&#39;s Fourth

Congressional District will be receiving $53,658.00 from the

Department of the Interior. The checks will be released no later

than September 30, 1985.

"These payments are intended to alleviate some of the

financial burdens borne by local governments as a result of having

certain tax�exempt Federal lands within their jurisdictions," Rep.
Rahall explained. "The six counties are:

Cabell County $588.00

Mercer County $13,775.00

Mingo County $1,538.00

Raleigh County $472.00

Wayne County $26,693.00

Wyoming County $10,592.00

"The individual counties can use these monies as they see

fit," Rep. Rahall said. 
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